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Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: gibson <gibsons.5@skynetbb.com>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 1:16 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: rate increases

[EXTERNAL] 

 

Proposed increased for electric and natural gas service 

Greetings. 

The increase in rates is going to severely hurt senior citizens. It may not seem much in your eyes, but for those who are 
on strict income budgets, these increases become a major part of all the other utility increases, food increases, 
medication increases and so much more that how do you all plan to help those who are in need? 

I appreciate your feedback and knowing what plans have been put in place to help those in the senior community who are 
still trying to be independent in their own homes/apartments, but are on strict monthly budgets who are already struggling 
with all the inflation tack ons.  

Thank you, 

Mary 


